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                                            Renfrewshire Payroll 
 

Report by 
Joint Secretary (Teachers’ Side) 

 
Background 
 
As contracted employees of Renfrewshire Council the expectation of 
Renfrewshire Teachers is that they will receive the appropriate salary due to 
them at the end of each month. The Joint Secretary Teachers’ Side is 
spending a disproportionate amount of time dealing with errors in teachers’ 
salaries which is leading to financial detriment and creating stress for 
already overworked teachers. 
 
Action 
 
Renfrewshire Council to conduct an urgent review of the payroll department 
with a view to creating a department that meets the demands of the service. 
 
 
 
 
 


